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8th December 2022 
 

Christmas Jumper Day and Support for Poole Foodbank 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
For a number of years now we have collected food for Poole Foodbank in the lead up to the Christmas 
break in the knowledge that this is a particular time of need for them with increasing demand on their 
services over the festive period. We will therefore be collecting any donations next week. There is a list 
below of the foods they currently require. Donations can be taken to the Dance Studio during 
registration. 
 
Milk (UHT semi-skimmed) 
Tinned carrots 
Tinned chicken in white sauce 
Tinned corned beef 
Tinned ham 
Tinned minced beef 
Tinned mushrooms 
Tinned potatoes 
Tinned sweetcorn 
 
Also, we will be holding our Christmas Jumper day on the final day of term. For those new to the school, 
we ask students for a voluntary donation of a minimum of £1 and they are able to wear a Christmas 
Jumper in the place of their school blazer. Mindful of the rising cost of living, if students do not have a 
Christmas jumper, they can wear a regular jumper instead. The money can be donated via WisePay and 
students do not need to bring money into school. All the money raised by this will be spread across three 
charities, one local, one national and one international, and students are voting this week for those 
charities. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

               
              Mr C Farrow 

Assistant Headteacher 
  
 


